
11. Relations with Develoninq Countries 

7. Sustained growth in world trade, lower interest rates, open markets and 

continued financing in amounts and on terms appropriate to each individual 

case are essential to enable developing countries to achieve sound growth 

and overcome their economic and financial difficulties. Flows of resources, 

including official development assistance, should be maintained and, 

wherever possible, increased, especially* to the poorer countries. In 

particular, more stable long-term finance,. such as direct investment from 

industrial countries, should be encouraged. We welcome longer-term . debt 

restructuring agreements between debtor countries and commercial banks. 

We continue to stand re.ady, where appropriate, to negotiate further multi-

year reschedulings cf debts to governments and government agencies. 

8. We continue to encourage the constructive dialogue with the developing 

countries in the existing international institutions with a view to promoting 

their economic devetopment and thereby their social and political stability. 

We emphasize the crucial role of, and the improved cooperation between, 

the International Monetary Fund and the World Bank Group in supporting 

polices by ciebtor countries necessary tc strengthen the confidence of 

domestic and foreign creditors  an il investors, to mobilize domestic savings 

and to ensure efficient use of resources and sound long-term development 

We agree ta work to ensure that these institutions are equipped vvith  the  

necessary resources and instruments, and we stand ready to disduss an 

increase in the resources available to the World Bank which may be 

necessary in the coming years. V:e remain concerned over the particular 

problems facing a number of developing countries that are neither among 

the poorest nor foremost among the oroup of major debtors. We agree that 

consideration should be -given to easing the financial constraints of these 

countries on a case-by-case basis. 

9. We are deeply concerned about the plight of African peoples who  are 

 suffering from famine and drought We welcome the positive response frarn 

our citizens and from private organisations, as well as the substantial 

assistance provided by the governments of many countries and the 

establishment by the World Bank cf the Special Facility for Subsahara Africa. 

We shall continue to supply emergerncy food aid. In addition, we shall 

intensify our co-operation with African countries to help them develop their 

economic potential and a long-term food strategy, based on their own 


